
 
 
 

Board Update 

September 24, 2024 

Tansi Heritage Saskatchewan Members and Friends, 

Your Board had a very productive and meaningful meeting this weekend. To start things off, we 
had met on Friday night to go over our regular business matters, this being our reports. The 
meeting went well, and we of course remain in our guidelines of our governance. 

Saturday the 21st, we met at Wanuskewin for the morning where we had the opportunity to listen 
and learn from Treaty Land Sharing Network and participate in Cultural Humility Training. The 
time spent with Treaty Land Sharing Network gave us an opportunity to not only learn about the 
network, but also a great opportunity for Heritage Sask and the network to partner. This is 
exceptionally important as Treaties are a shared heritage for all people and play a significant 
part in the development of confederation. 

Developed by Aboriginal Friendship Centres of Saskatchewan (AFCS), the Cultural Humility 
Training was a great opportunity for the Board to learn more “about each other’s cultures, our 
cultural differences we see across different groups, and understand the history behind them and 
how it impacts our everyday lives.” AFCS. Cultural Humility Training “is an educational 
experience to learn about our ties to these lands, the commonalities in our journeys, and to 
learn about the Indigenous groups in our province, our history, and how that can be beneficial to 
our community as a whole.” AFCS.  

Thank you for your time and take care Heritage lovers. 

 Your Board Chair, 

Ian Worme, B. Ed., MPA 


